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 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 REPORT NO. 21 OF THE 
 
 SPECIAL COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
 (WORKING SESSION) 
  
 For consideration by the Council 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on April 11, 2005 
 
 
 
 
The Special Committee of the Whole (Working Session) met at 7:31 p.m., on April 4, 2005. 
 
Present:  Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco, Chair 

Mayor Michael Di Biase (7:45 p.m.) 
Regional Councillor Mario F. Ferri 
Regional Councillor Linda D. Jackson 
Regional Councillor Joyce Frustaglio 
Councillor Tony Carella 
Councillor Bernie Di Vona 
Councillor Peter Meffe 
Councillor Alan Shefman 
 

 
The following item was dealt with: 
 
1 WARD BOUNDARIES 
 (Referred from the Committee of the Whole (Working Session) meeting of March 22, 2005) 
 
The Special Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 
 
1) That a five ward option that addresses the current inequality in ward populations be 

considered as an interim measure for the 2006 election and that a review be undertaken prior 
to the 2009 election; 

 
2) That staff provide for the Council meeting of April 11, 2005 a map illustrating the revised 

wards as suggested by members of Council and include the related ward populations; 
 
3) That the following report of the City Clerk, dated March 22, 2005, be received and 
 
4) That the memorandum from the City Clerk, dated April 1, 2005, be received. 

Committee of the Whole (Working Session), at its meeting of March 22, 2005, recommended:  

1) That the following report of the City Clerk, dated March 22, 2005, be received and referred to 
a Special Committee of the Whole (Working Session) meeting on April 4, 2005;  

2) That the City Clerk provide the related costs of a 6 and 7 ward option in terms of an additional 
local councillor and two additional local councillors respectively; and 
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3) That the written submission of Councillor Yeung Racco, dated March 22, 2005, be received. 

Report of the City Clerk, dated March 22, 2005 

Recommendation 

The City Clerk, in consultation with the Commissioner of Legal and Administrative Services, 
recommends that Council select the preferred ward option to be presented at a public meeting to be 
scheduled as soon as possible. 

 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:45 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco, Chair 
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